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Budget Slices Services from Neediest
Cutting services from victims isn’t a solution. Raising the income tax, funding social services to care for the state’s most vulnerable – that’s a solution. A solution the people of Illinois can support.
It is crossroads time for Illinois’ elected officials. Will they cut the services for vulnerable citizens who need help the most – the victims of sexual violence and domestic violence, the elderly and people with a disability? Cutting those services, while funding new roadways and other capital improvements? 

Make no mistake, Illinois’ 33 rape crisis centers will be decimated by these funding cuts. The centers provide services 24-hours-a-day, 7-days-a-week, 365-days-a-year. These funding cuts will close some offices and create lengthy waiting lists that survivors of sexual violence depend upon. 
“Victims should not be held hostage,” ICASA Executive Director Polly Poskin said. “It’s time for the legislature to take action, raise taxes and save the services for those that need them most.”

The State of Illinois has a moral responsibility to care for the most vulnerable: the women and children who have been victims of sexual violence and domestic violence, the homeless, mental health patients, people with disabilities and the elderly. The failure of the General Assembly and previous governors to achieve meaningful revenue, pension and ethics reforms is no excuse to hold services hostage. The projects under the knife are essential not only to an individuals’ livelihood and well-being but to the health of our local communities and the state economy.
“Victims can’t wait another day, another week, another month for this budget crisis to be solved,” Poskin said.

The elected officials must find a real solution and find it now.
